
From: Aaron Agassi 

Sent: Thursday, May 8, 2025 8:40 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: Concerns on Project at 107 Hall Street 

Dear Sir and Madam 

I am writing to you to express my worries and concerns regarding the new project on 

107 Hall Street.  Building 15 Story Condo with 300 units will make the area way too 

packed, therefore, it will cause the obvious problems for the all of residents 

(including newly moving in ) , such as traffic exceeding capacity of the residential 

streets. I have to say, this project does not fit this neighborhood and will devastate 

the community. 

Kindly please revisit and redesign this project, in order to suit for sustainable 

development on the city of Richmond hill and local communities. I am hoping the city 

council can look at the big picture of the city of Richmond Hill and listen to the voices 

of the local community.  

I may not be able to attend the meeting held on May 21, but I do hope my voice can 

be heard. 

Yours sincerely 

Aaron 

mailto:clerks@richmondhill.ca

